
GEDIMAN RRGS.’ STORE
HAS NOT BEEN SOLD

Contrary to many’ rumors 
that have prevailed lately the 
store of Gediman Bros., at 67 
Center street has not been sold. 
Proprietors of the store report 
that they have been receiving 
many phone calls and inquiries 
as to where they are going to 
move and state that once and for 
all they wish to dispel any and 
all rumors regarding the sale of 
their building “We haven't 
sold and we have no intention 
of selling to anyone,’’ was the 
definite statement of one of the 
two brothers who operate the 
store.


